STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Roy COOPER JAMES H. TROGDON, IlI
GOVERNOR SECRETARY

March 8, 2018

NOTIFICATION OF REJECTION

Memorandum To: All Bidders

Subject: DE00244, 44851.3.3, Signal and Lighting Improvements at the
Intersections of US 501 and Garrett Rd, US 501 Business and Tower
Blvd and US 501 Business and Shannon Rd in Durham County.

Bid Letting Date: February 28, 2018

This is to advise that NCDOT has rejected all bids for the subject project.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (919) 220-4600 or at rnweisz@ncdot.gov.

Sincerely,

Robbie N. Weisz, PE
Division Contract Engineer

RNW/sjl

cc. Benny Sloan, El, State Contract Utilization Engineer
Michael Biedell, PE, Contractual Services
Boyd Tharrington, PE, Division Construction Engineer
James Nordan, PE, Senior Assistant Resident Engineer
John Sandor, PE, Division Traffic Engineer

Mailing Address: Telephone: (919) 220-4600 Location:
NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION Fax: (919) 560-3371 2612 NORTH DUKE STREET
DIVISION 5 OFFICE Customer Service: 1-877-368-4968 DURHAM, NC 27704
2612 NORTH DUKE STREET

DURHAM, NC 27704 Website: www.ncdot.gov



